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6 CHILDREN GOING TO OR FROM SCHOOL TRAFFIC SIGNS, VARIOUS SCHOOL 
LOCATIONS (AN169-2015) 

 
The installation of 18 “children going to or from schools” traffic signs complete with flashing amber 
lights for various schools locations within Dundee was identified to improve Safer Routes to Schools. 
 
The total cost estimate of £31,500 will be funded from the Capital Health and Safety Works Budget. 
 
It is reported for the information of Members that the foregoing was approved by the Director of City 
Development in view of the timescales involved, in consultation with the Convener, Labour Group 
Spokesperson, Bailie Borthwick, Bailie Scott and Councillor Macpherson. 
 


